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It’s the end of the Autumn Term and we are closing the Nursery doors for the two 
week Christmas holidays from Friday 20th December after another incredibly busy 

term! 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for the Key Person catch ups. We do 
hold these every term, so another will be scheduled after the February half term. 

We’ve had some wonderful parent events  -  Soup & Rolls, Christmas Crafting Stay 
and Plays, our Christmas Performances by Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon and singing 

and stories in the Woods. Thank you, as always, for your support with all you do 
with us at Nursery. There are more planned for the Spring Term, these will be 

announced as soon as possible on Tapestry for you. 

Some exciting news this term from the team - our Lagoon staff have been super 
busy with Renata finishing her degree in Early Childhood and Education.  Cheryl 

has passed her Level 3 SENCo training for Early Years Settings. Huge 
congratulations to them for working full time and studying so hard, we’re so 

proud! Ashleigh in the Rock Pool has got engaged this term, again huge 
congratulations to her and Xavier on this lovely news.  

Just a quick reminder for those children in Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon who will 
start school in September 2025, you must apply for a school before the 15th 

January 2025 this can be done online here: 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/38188/Admission-to-reception-classes

We are closed Monday 23rd December until Monday 6th January (which is open 
for pre-booked all-year round children only) with the Spring Term starting on 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 for all children.  

We wish all you a lovely Christmas holiday!

From Hayley and all the team at Suffield Park Nursery

Tel: 01263 519325 
Email: nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

Tel: 01263 519325 
Email: nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

Please do make sure that you let the Office know if there’s any change 
in emergency contact details (especially new mobile numbers or email 
address) medical or dietary needs for your child so that our records 

are up to date

Don’t forget on Tapestry under Documents section there is Helpful 
Information & Support, there is a comprehensive list of free help and support 
in the local area if you need it. This covers free food, warm spaces, financial 

assistance and social support for anyone. If you need any support, but don’t 
know where to start - please call our Parent Support Advisor, Dominika who 
will be happy to help 01263 519325 or text 07745927286 Monday, Tuesday & 

Wednesday all year round

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/38188/Admission-to-reception-classes


Tel: 01263 519325 
Email: nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

Please keep checking Tapestry under Documents section there is 
Helpful Information & Support. A comprehensive list of free help and 
support in the local area if you need it. This covers free food, warm 

spaces, financial assistance and social support for anyone. If you need 
any support, but don’t know where to start - please call our Parent 

Support Advisor, Dominika who will be happy to help 01263 519325 or text 
07745927286 Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday all year round

A huge thank you to FOSPINS for raising an amazing amount of funds this year and donating over £600 
to Nursery this term to purchase warm blankets, and bedding for the children who sleep at Nursery, as 
well as some awesome bubble machines for the rooms, plus Christmas presents and crackers for our 
party week at the end of this term. Thank you to our parents for all the support you give them - and if 
you would like to help with any fundraising please contact Angela or Hayley to discuss being part of 

FOSPINS 

Christmas in Pictures at Suffield 
Park Nursery 

Lagoon and Deep Blue Sea did an 
amazing performance for parents 
last week - lots more videos and 
photos on Tapestry 

A big thank you to Father 
Christmas for visiting Nursery 
this week and all the presents! 

The children loved seeing him at 
Nursery. We’ve also enjoyed lots 
of games on the last few days of 
term! A huge thank you to all the 
parents who have bought staff 

gifts this year too - hugely 
appreciated!


